
 
    

‘Grease’ at Solihull School 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Year 6 will be performing Grease to parents on Wednesday 15th July at The Bushell Hall, Solihull School to celebrate the end of 

their junior school experience. It is a wonderful opportunity for the children to perform in a real theatre.  There are some areas in 

which we need your support, the details of which are outlined below: 

 

Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th July 2015 

The children will be working at Solihull School each day.  We ask for parents to drop them off at the chapel car park (last entrance 

on the left) from 8:45am onwards on each of these mornings, where Sharmans staff will meet and register them.  Please note that 

the children will not be supervised by staff until this time so you must wait with them if you arrive any earlier. 

 

If your child goes to SC Kids before or after school, please try and organise car sharing with other parents.  However, if this is not 

possible, indicate on the slip below and staff will attempt to transport them from Sharmans Cross to Solihull School and back to 

Sharmans Cross, where you will need to collect them from SC Kids as normal.  Parents are responsible for informing SC Kids of 

any change to their normal arrangements. 

 

Children will need: 

 Packed lunch on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday (children who normally have a school dinner may pre-order a packed 

lunch from the kitchen) 

 Fruit/veg snacks 

 Drinks (nothing fizzy) 

 Black pumps or dance shoes 

 Children may wear sensible and appropriate casual clothes 

 

Those children not at SC Kids will need to be collected from Solihull School on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday between 

3.30pm and 3:45pm from the chapel car park.  Solihull School will have broken up for the summer so there should be minimal 

congestion in the car park.  On Wednesday afternoon, the children will need to be collected as normal and returned to Solihull 

School at 6.15pm to get ready for the performance that will commence at 7pm. 

 

 

Please return the slip below to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 8th July at the latest.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Snowden, Mrs Harrison and Mr Butler. 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please tick the options that apply: 

 I will drop my child at Solihull School (chapel car park) at 8:45am and collect them by 3:45pm 

 

 I have arranged for my child to be dropped off and collected by       from Solihull 

School 

 

 My child attends SC Kids and requires a lift from Sharmans Staff at the following times (please tick): 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

Morning    

Afternoon    

 

 My child has school dinners and will require a school packed lunch  

 

Signed:      Parent of:    ___  Class:____ 


